
 

 

 

ANNUAL INTERNATIONAL STUDENT 

THANKSGIVING PROGRAM 

Wednesday, November 14th 

5:30 pm – 8:00 pm 

The AU Hotel & Dixon Conference Center 

Ballroom A 

EVERYONE MUST HAVE A TICKET FOR ADMISSION 
(except for children under 5 years of age) 

Limited number of tickets are available at the 

 Office of International Programs, 228 Foy Hall  

DEADLINE FOR TICKET PICK-UP: 
Friday, November 9th  

 Sponsored by the Office of Diversity & Multicultural Affairs 
& the Office of International Programs 

For more information email: patsy.carter@auburn.edu 

 

 


